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Enrollment: 
    Dec 2018    ​       ​ Jan 2019             Feb 2019              March 2019         April 2019               ​May 2019 

3rd 
Grade 

100  3rd 
Grade 

100  3rd 
Grade 

102  3rd 
Grade 

102  3rd 
Grade 

102  3rd 
Grade 

102 

4th 
Grade 

88  4th 
Grade 

85  4th 
Grade 

86  4th 
Grade 

86  4th 
Grade 

86  4th 
Grade 

86 

5th 
Grade 

91  5th 
Grade 

91  5th 
Grade 

93  5th 
Grade 

93  5th 
Grade 

93  5th 
Grade 

93 

Total 279  Total 276  Total 281  Total 281  Total 281  Total 281 

 
● Ms. Bobarsky is planning an informational meeting for students and 

parents who may be interested in signing up for 5th grade band in 
2019-2020.  She plans to switch things up for next year and hold this when 
we return to school instead at the end of this school year.  

 
● May 6-10; We celebrated teacher appreciation week with donuts from the 

main office, cookies from PEF, Lunch from PTO, small tokens and a 10 
minute neck and shoulder massage.  The teachers expressed how 
appreciated they felt and thank everyone for their generosity.  

 
● May 9th; a handbook was discussed in several different committees 

including PBIS.  The handbook committee meeting was scheduled but due 
to scheduling difficulties the committee has been communicating by email.  
 

● May 10; We held the annual Math League contest with the top 20, 4th grade 
students and of those, the students with the top 3 highest scores were 
Cameron King and Parker Richards; tied for 1st, Truman Strawn; 2nd and 
Aaron Moss; 3rd. They will be recognized at the end-of-the-year awards 
assembly along with the Spelling Bee winners from last month.  
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● May 9; Over 75 people signed in at the Title I Family Night Bullying Program 
held by Heartland Mini Hoofs. This event was held an hour prior to the 
Spring Music/Art Program. 
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● May 10th; the Seniors paraded through the halls of Lincoln Elementary in 
their cap and gowns. 

 

  
 

 
● Reward Trips:  May 10; 3rd grade - Aikman Wildlife Adventure in  Arcola 

                          May 20; 4th grade - IL State Museum, Lincoln Tomb, War  
                                                             Memorials, Lincoln Park in Springfield 

                                     May 22; ALL Grades - PBIS trip to Kitchell Park  
                          May 24; 5th grade - Douglas Hart Nature Center in Mattoon 
 

● May 14; Inspirational Speaker - Millikin University’s Girls Basketball Head 
Coach, Olivia Lett spoke to the students about dreaming big and working 
hard.  She also shared information about a basketball camp being held this 
summer. 
 

● May 15; 2nd grade students visited Lincoln school to familiarize 
themselves with the new faces they will be seeing when we return to 
school in August.  Ms Tessa Rodman, our newest member to the 3rd grade 
team, was able to visit the school in order to be part of this transitional 
phase as well. 
 



 

        ​Lincoln Elementary School​          

Building Independent Thinkers and Problem Solvers, One Student At A Time! 

● May 16; DARE Graduation - 93, ​5th grade students graduated from the Drug 
Abuse Resistance Education (D.A.R.E.) program this semester as they will 
soon depart elementary school and move on up to middle school. 
 

● May 20; Mrs. Ellis arranged for a Q&A session between the 5th grade 
students and some of the Jr. High staff as the students prepare to move 
over to the middle school. 

 
● May 21; Principal’s Celebration  PBIS-No Majors-No Minors: students who 

qualified for the principal celebration did not receive any type of discipline 
referral for the entire year. These students were treated to a “Kids for 
Character” assembly featuring Richard Landry, a magician and his rabbit 
Snowball. Students also enjoyed popcorn and a drink as well. 

 
● May 22; Mr. Malisia will run the track and field events with the help of the 

staff.  Awards will be distributed at the awards day.  The rain date is set for 
May 23. 

 
● May 28; Awards day - This year Awards Day will be live stream on 

Facebook in order to maximize the amount of people we can include in the 
audience during the assembly.  It will be held by grade level in the morning 
and more specific details will be forthcoming.  Students will be recognized 
for attendance, academic achievement, track and field awards, music 
awards, PBIS awards, Math and Spelling awards and various achievements 
from their classroom teachers.  
 

● Update on data meeting development; 
○ Completed book study 
○ Collected information to create a common data sheet that will value 

time, organize the meetings and keep things on track 
○ After Brainstorming/Collaboration we determined: 

■ Data Meeting length/times/dates 
■ Common Data Collection Resources 
■ Number of Data Points Necessary before discussion  

 

● As we start to head into summer break it was the perfect time for a 
refresher on internet safety and using social media responsibly! Thank you 
to Ms Skinner for spending time with us at Lincoln Elementary! 


